
FOI 041/2022 Response 

 

Request 

 

Please send me a copy of any document pursuant to which The Oleaster in Birmingham is vested in 

Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust. 

 

***Clarification sought from the Requester to confirm what information they are seeking. 

 

The Requester has confirmed that At some point, Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS 

Foundation Trust will have been made the owner, or at least the proprietor, of The Oleaster. That 

step will have been recorded in a written document, and it’s that document I should like to see. 
 

Response 

 

The Trust is unable to provide the requested information, this is because the documentation 

pertaining the PFI Contract Agreement for the Olester is commercially sensitive. 

 

The Trust therefore rely on exemption Section 43 of the freedom of Information Act 2000 to deny 

this aspect of your request. 

 

However, the Trust can confirm that the Oleaster is one of three PFI properties occupied by BSMHFT 

within the Birmingham New Hospital Project.  

 

Start Date of PFI Project Agreement 2006. 

 

Completion date 2046. 

 

. 

 


